
 

 

Our lobbies are back open with regular hours; however, 
the threat of Covid-19 still remains.  In an effort to limit 

face to face contact to keep our customers and 
employees as safe as possible, we ask that you observe 

the following requests: 

Social distance – remain 6 feet apart 

Do not congregate in our lobbies or waiting areas 

If you feel ill or have any symptoms, please stay home 

Make an appointment if you need to see a customer 
service representative 

Make an appointment if you need to see a lender 

Continue to use our electronic banking products 

Continue to use our drive thru lanes 

 

We are asking our employees and our customers to take 
precautions to remain as safe as possible. 

If you have any questions or need to make an 
appointment, you may reach us at 660-668-4416 in Cole 

Camp or 573-377-4272 in Stover. 


